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DIRECTORATE OF PUBLIC WORKS 
FORT MONMOUTH, NEW JERSEY 07703-5108 

Environmental Office 

SUBJECT: Petroleum Contaminated Soil Removal 
· from Under Leonard Avenue 

Residents of Horseneck Point 
Oceanport, New Jersey 07757 

30 Sep 1998 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of the work that is being perfonned on Leonard 
A venue. This work consists of cleaning soil contamination from a former underground 
heating oil tank that existed at the Northeast corner of our Building 277. 

On the 1st of October, the south side of Leonard Avenue, nearest the railroad crossing is 
scheduled to be excavated. Traffic into Horseneck Point may be delayed during the day. A 
Flagman from NJ Transit will be insuring safety within the work area. 

By removing all soils contaminated from the underground storage tank problems of the past 
we are moving toward a cleaner environment for all to enjoy. Although this road was just 
recently repaved the contamination has now been determined to exist under the new 
pavement. ~fter all the contaminated soil is removed the road will be repaired . 

We are committed to protecting the natural resources of the area. 
If you have any questions concerning the above~ please call Charles Appleby at 532-6224. 

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

James Ott 
Director, Public Works 
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